
TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 18, 1979 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor Russell Sweetman 
Councilmernbers J. V. Stone 

Jeffrey Siler 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Joseph Minner 

Discussed were appointments to the City Planning Commission. Three terms 
are expiring August 2, 1979. Mr. M. Brian Bergsten and Mr. Bernard Samples 
have indicated a desire to serve another term. Mr. Roland McSherry does not 
wish to be reappointed. Council concurred that Mr. Bergsten and Mr. Samples 
be reappointed and that Col. Stanley Morrow, a previous applicant, be 
appointed if he still wishes to be appointed. Col. Morrow was interviewed 
in 1978 and considered an excellent candidate. 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


